
 To Glen Lake Residents: 

 You may have seen signs around the community recently regarding applying a seal coat to the 
 street or use of the street being restricted. Please ignore this, this has not been scheduled and 
 these signs have been removed. We will notify residents before any work that closes the street. 
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